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In assembly this. week we talked about

. how our community is stronger because of its d:vers;'ty We looked at the book All are
‘ Welcome Here by Alexandra Penfold and Suzane Kaufman and the poem World Wide We
by Matt Harvey.

.. Being an ally. What does your child they about the story l walk with' Vanessa by
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Tomorrow Friday 20th January
Year 3 are visiting the CLC .
Year 5 Snack Sale

Monday 23rd Jan

)€ | 8am - Year 5 & 6 Dodgeball & Gym Club
3:30pm - Junior Football Development

| Wednesday 25th Jan

Tuesday 24th Jan
8am - Year 3 & 4 Dodgeball & Gym Club

9am - CBC meeting in the Lab
Fluoride varnish programme Nursery~Year e

3 SOpm Football Squad

- Next Week 23rd - 27th January

Year 4 have workshop with The Place at EP

Thursday 26th Jan :
8am - Year 162 Dodgeball & Gym Club

Fridav.27th Jain

Kaiser

8am - Junior Girls’ Multisports
| 9-9:30 - Stay and Play ,
o BOam Shed Talk after’ Stay and Play on Screen Time and Social Media W|th Deborah -

Year 4 host Shack Sale after school
3:30pm - Junior Gym Squad '




CBC Night Planning Meeting

Sally Hill and Natalie Stevenson :

We mentioned last week that in order for the CBC evening to take place again this summer we need
volunteers to lead and organise the party. We have set up a CBC planning meeting at 9am on
Tuesday 24th January. Please come along if you want to find out more about the event and if you
would like to take a leading role in making it happen. If you cannot make the meeting but would still like

 to get involved, please let us know. .

Royal Academy Young Artists Summer Show

Calling all budding EP artists, dust off your aprons and start 6reatingl We have registered, EP with the
RA Young Artists' Exhibition. This competition is for ages 4 - 19, with winners showing their work in
the online gallery and a few lucky children exhibiting at The Royal Academy itself.

The artwork can be made using any medium. It can be a painting, sculpture, photograph, installation,
video, drawing or a combination. Each child can submit up to three artworks - email Sophie with your -
submission along with a short description including title, size, and a little text about the artwork and
why you made it. All of the artwork is then judged by a panel of artists and art professionals. Do take
care when photographing your work and follow the guidelines which can be found on the website. For
more information visit https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/ ; :

Email Sophie@eleanorpalmer.camden.sch.uk your work ahead of the deadline Friday 24th March

Shed Talks - Spring Term 2023

We are delighted to be able to host a series of Shed Talks this ter_m'. These are talks for pa‘irents' and
carers on a range of subjects to support the developing child. The talks will take place in ‘The Shed’
building next to our Nursery and are always held on a Friday morning starting at 9am.

o Friday 27th January at 9:30am- Screen Time and Social Media with Deborah Kaiser. Later
start due to Stay and Play

o Friday 3rd February - How can we help to support our children’s. emotional regulation
using Zones of Regulation? Led by Jacqui Rose, speech and language teacher :

e Friday 10th February - Come and learn about our Wellbeing curriculum at EP. Led by Sally
Hill and Lacey Cousins ) : :

o Friday 3rd March - Trauma Informed Practice in-Camden, Our staff are trained in
supporting children who've been through adverse experiences. This-session will cover the
provision in school and within Camden.

e Friday 10th March - Cost of Living Crisis - come and find out what suppbrt is available'in the

local area. Led by Nanouche Umeadi, local councillor and parent governor at EP, and Lacey
Cousins. C e :

Dental Fluoride Tuesday 24th - Nursery - Year 2

If you haven't already signed the consent form - we*have spares in the office- do take advantage of .
this dental service in school next week to help protect your child from tooth decay.

Big Garden Bird Watch — 28-29+January

We are encouraging children to get involved in the RSPB big bird watch next weekend. If you want to
find out how to take part - google Birdwatch 2023 or follow this link:_https://www.rspb.org.uk/qet-
involved/activities/birdwatch/birdwatch-take-part/ '

Thank you : .
To Richard and Sam from Bike Fix for servicing 20 children’s bikes this morning in icy temperatures!
To Suri and Erika in Year 5 for this week’s border design. .

With best wishes,
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